



Hill Residential Systems Attn: Howard Zickefooose 6315 Hillside Court Suite J Columbia, MD 21046

Dear Howard,

I would like to tell you about a recent job where New Age Electric was called in to trouble shoot a lighting control problem. We had a field engineer from Pepco, the local power company, along with two engineers from Lutron Electronics, on site one day measuring the incoming power. The Lutron engineer was monitoring the incoming power to the home with all loads/breakers switches turned off except for one circuit. The monitoring equipment revealed that the incoming utility power was extremely dirty.

I thought what a good time to see how well the surge suppressor/filter system we had installed would work. We turned on the breaker feeding the TPS unit and everyone in the room could see it instantly work to clean up the power. The difference in the sine wave after the TPS power conditioning unit was turned on was reassuring.

Since I have seen this unit working with my own eyes I can easily say that TPS approach to overall power quality for the home is the only way to go. I now offer and explain the many benefits of this product to all my customers.

Sincerely,

J. Alan Pumphrey

Pesident